
 

 
 

 
Class of 1980 
 
Class Agent 
Ken Williams 
 
 
May 11, 2022 
 
 
Dear Classmate, 
 
Our most recent Wabash Day of Giving on April 19 was a tremendous success.  We raised a total 
of $1,405,956 for the College – a new record and the fifth consecutive year in which we 
exceeded $1 million in donations.  That amount comes to $1,744 per student, which is quite an 
accomplishment in itself.  On behalf of the College, I thank you for your participation and 
generosity. 
 
Wabash is constantly looking to improve these numbers.  Therefore, I am asking for your 
feedback as to how we could improve the Day of Giving: not just for our class participation, but 
overall.  If you have ideas or comments, please drop me a line at wabashagent80@gmail.com. 
Spring and Summer are always good opportunities to reconnect with friends.  If you have any 
news about you or your family that you would like to share, send it to me at the above address. 
 
Big Bash finally returns on the weekend of June 3-5, and even though we’re not in a reunion 
year, it’s open for all alumni and families. You can see the schedule and register if interested in 
coming to campus at https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule. 
 
Take care, and God bless. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ken Williams 
Class of 1980 Agent 
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